This is an unfair bill that takes away the right of many people to serve people in a way that is kind and healing. The parameters are
too broad. Any bill like this causes chaos and favors those who have had money and time to gain ‘professional’ status. And | might
add some of those certified and licensed are not always dedicated to helping others.... only themselves. | have met a few.

| oppose any bill like this without deep study and understanding of indigenous and other healers accepted by humanity as genuine.
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